Will Bring War Prisoners -
To Vernon For Safe Keeping

German prisoners of war are likely to be brought to Vernon in
the near future, the military authorities haviniukm over the
building fronting on Lorne Street, just west of Mara Avenue, to
used as a military prison. i

The building, which was origitally a_provincial jail, but until
last autumn was used as a branch of the Provincial Hospital for the
Insane, is well suited to the purposes for which it will be used."

A force of men is already at work, making alterations and repairs,
but as yet it is not known when the prisoners of war will reach
Vernon, nor how many will be kept here.



